
 

 

 
9th March 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

As part of geography work on map reading and compass directions we are planning a 
visit to Highdown on Monday 28th March 2022.  
 
To make the most of the time we have, please deliver your child to teachers who will be 
waiting in the car park at the top of Highdown Hill between 8:45am and 9:00am to allow 
drop off for siblings at school first. If possible, please arrange to share lifts. We are asking 
you to do this, rather than book coaches, so that the trip can be cost-free.  
 
Please be aware that we will be returning to school, on foot, by the end of lunchtime so 
ALL children will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink in a backpack. The children 
need appropriate, comfortable footwear and a coat because we shall be walking back 
whatever the weather. Children should wear comfortable clothes for walking, sketching 
and exploring! 
  
If any adults would like to join us on this trip, please contact us and arrange a lift to 
Highdown so that you are able to walk with us back to school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
The Year 6 Team 
 

To:- Year 6 Team 
I give permission for _____________________________in Class ___________________ 
to take part in the trip up to Highdown on Monday 28th March 2022.   
 
My emergency contact number is:         
 
My child doesn’t have any medical conditions/My child has the following medical 
conditions:-  
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I can help on the day (parents name) __________________________________________ 
 
Signed  ________  _______    Date _______________________ 

Parent/Guardian 
 
 
   


